Atlantic Academy Portland

an Aspirations Academy

Ernail: «

14th October 2022
Dear Parents/Carers
School Photographs

We are pleased to advise you that Tempest Photography will be visiting the academy on Wednesday 2nd November to take
individual photographs. These make great Christmas presents and keepsakes.

This year we also have the option to offer family/ sibling photos at either 8am or 3pm onwards.

If you are interested in either of these options please complete the google form here. No specific appointment time will be
given, you will need to arrive from 8am or 3pm onwards, please be aware that if you choose the morning you will need to
ensure that you leave enough time for your child/children to then be in school at their correct time.

Yours faithfully

Z Delany

Mrs Z Delany
Operations Officer
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https://forms.gle/dzkmbDCxXTQKMd4j8

